
  

 

 

 

 

Making Lansdowne Station Accessible 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 11, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board authorize the: 

1. Award of Contract B45-6 Easier Access Phase III Lansdowne Station to J.J.McGuire 
in the amount of $17,778,685.50 inclusive of all taxes on the basis of lowest total bid 
price. 
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